
I am writing this letter to express my grave concern on Leonard Peltier who has been imprisoned for over 40 
years despite concerns over the fairness of his trial. His attorneys have filed a clemency petition with the 
Obama administration.

I would like to urge the Obama administration to grant Leonard Peltier’s application for clemency on humanitarian 
grounds and in the interests of justice.

The administration is also asked to give him an access to appropriate medical treatment in accordance with his 
wishes and is moved to a facility that can address his medical needs as a matter of urgency until he is granted 
release.

Your attention would be highly appreciated.

Sincerely,


